Town oF WEST SENECA

MUNICIPAL BUILDING
DANIEL M. DENZ 1250 UNION ROAD 716-674-2280
WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM
TO: Honorable Town Board
Town of West Seneca
ATTN.: Supervisor Meegan
FROM: Daniel M. Denz
Chief of Police
DATE: September 2, 2014
RE: Warrant Clerk Resignation

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly accept the resignation of Christopher LaFever as Warrant Clerk effective
August 21, 2014 and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie
County Personnel.

Daniel M. Denz
Chief of Police



